SILENT-YACHTS

Dear Friends of SILENT-YACHTS,

We hope that this email finds you well and that you and your family are staying
safe during these days. Unfortunately, life does not come without its challenges
along the way. While this affects all of us in different ways, we must help each
other to get through such periods together as supportive human beings.

#stayHome

#stayOnBoard

#¥staySilent

As a collective team, none of us certainly wishes to benefit from unprecedented
circumstances such as this particular one. Striving towards a vision of
independent, sustainable and self sufficient sailing, we still feel it is our duty to
mention that the concept behind every SILENT-YACHT is not only beneficial
when exploring the oceans, but also helpful during difficult scenarios such as
the present situation.

Hence, as we are all doing our personal best to cope with the circumstances,
we sincerely hope so are you.

PRODUCTION

The health of all our workers at the shipyards and their families remains the top
priority for us.

While we expect to have certain delays regarding the production of some of our
models, we are sure that we can quickly return to our full production capacities
in all our facilities once the situation is safe and under control.

SILENT-YACHTS HEADQUARTERS

There is no risk of infection as we currently all work from our individual homes
with daily video conferences. Our entire team is healthy and working hard to
support the production, current clients and future owners. We are steadily
improving existing models and developing new layouts and designs. In fact, we
are thrilled to inform you that there are some very exciting announcements in
the pipeline for 2020!

CONCLUSION

We are aware of the challenges this situation is bringing along day by day, but
are confident that things will be back to normal soon. In case you have any
questions or inquires, we of course remain at your disposal. Hereby, we would
like to take the opportunity to say thank you for your unchecked interest and
requests regarding our models over the past days and weeks!

However, the most important thing is that you please take care of yourself and
your loved ones. Listen to the advice of qualified experts and avoid
unnecessary risks - we will get through this together as a collective!

Yours truly,

Michael, Heike & the SILENT Crew.
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